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January 4th, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to be writing this letter on behalf of Luke Dias My assessment of his
body of work convinces me that he absolutely deserves inclusion in the
position for which he is applying.

| was consistently amazed by Luke's unparalleled initiative, work ethic, and commitment to his
work. He possesses both a powerful sense of confidence and the unique ability to multitask. |
was impressed by Luke’s drive throughout the post-production process of my documentary film,
26 Seconds. To be so multi-talented and ambitious is certainly a plus in wanting to pursue a
career in production.

Luke came onto the 26 Seconds post-production team as a post-production assistant intern
from Dodge College of Film and Media Arts, Chapman University. | have the utmost respect and
admiration for Luke’s dedication and loyalty. | have worked with many students over the years,
as well as top professionals in my career, and | can easily say that Luke is one of the most
hardworking, committed, and talented students that | have had the privilege to work with. | am
extremely grateful for his involvement in the 26 Seconds documentary project.

| ask you to take my evaluation into consideration. Should you have any questions, please
contact me at your convenience. | would be happy to provide any additional information.
Luke Dias is a fine human being and | can recommend him with no hesitation, with the
knowledge that she will be a valuable asset to anyone who has the good fortune to work with
him.

Sincerely, -

Professor Kelly Galindo

Dodge College of Film & Media Arts
Chapman University
kgalindo@chapman.edu
26secondsdoc@gmail.com

www.2ésecondsdoc.com






